
Notice of Public Hearing 
 
Town of East Windsor 
 
Board of Finance 
 
 * 
 
The East Windsor Board of Finance, in accordance with the Town Charter, 
will hold a Public Hearing at 7:30 p.m. in the East Windsor Town Hall, 11 
Rye Street, Broad Brook, Connecticut on Thursday, March 22, 2012, to 
present the following: 
 
The purpose of this Public Hearing is to receive comment and input on this 
proposed Town Budget before the East Windsor Board of Finance begins its 
review. This proposed budget may be increased and/or decreased based upon 
the review. 
 
By Charter, the initial 2012-2013 Town Budget will be submitted to 
referendum on Tuesday, May 8th, 2012. 
 
Dated at East Windsor, Connecticut this 15th day of March, 2012. 
 
 For the Chairman of the Board of Finance 
Jason Bowsza 
 
cc: Town Clerk: Please Post 

 


